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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 6:38 PM
To: Gene McKenna
Cc: Amy Ow
Subject: RE: Request for additional 15 days for review of EIR Addendum under CEQA

Hi Gene, 
 
The County has considered the requests from interested members of the public for a 15-day extension of the scheduled 
June 17, 2021 close of the public review period for the Highland Estates EIR Addendum.  The request has been granted 
to allow the public more time to review the EIR Addendum and appendices, with the County’s decision on the project 
modification request to be made after July 2, 2021. 
 
Thanks 
 
From: Gene McKenna <mckennagene@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 9:18 AM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>; Dave Pine <dpine@smcgov.org>; 
David Canepa <dcanepa@smcgov.org>; Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org> 
Cc: Dave Michaels <dm94402@gmail.com> 
Subject: Request for additional 15 days for review of EIR Addendum under CEQA 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Dear Ms. Lueng 
Mr. Monowitz 
Staff 
Honorable Supervisors 
 
Re: Highlands EIR addendum provided 5/3/21 
 
I am writing to respectfully request a 15 day extension to the deadline for the comment period review, from 
Thursday 5/17 to Friday July 2nd as permitted under CEQA.  
 
The volume of documentation for this project is now over 700 pages. The organization of the information and 
accessibility of key information from the County's website and records is also very poor. It almost certainly 
violates ADA legal requirements, but beyond that, even for fully able, online-savvy, well-educated adults used 
to this type of research, the County website, and the methods of organizing the documents is poor at best, and 
very likely incomplete.  
 
Information to help us clearly understand, what is actually being proposed, what has been approved, how has 
that changed over time is not yet understood despite countless hours of diligent, good-faith study.  
 
We urge you to extend the comment period to the full 60 days permitted under CEQA.  
 
Gene McKenna 


